
                                                                                      
 

 
 
     

 

 

                      

 

JULY NEWSLETTER 
 

 

Hello FOSTAC Members 

 

 

After the very successful evening with Gary Matthews talking about the 

Forgotten Gardens of Easton Lodge which everyone must agree was very 

illuminating and interesting, many have suggested that we arrange a visit to see 

the Gardens. 

 

The Gardens  have Open Days also days when the Trustees are working on the 

projects and from what we understand, these are on Thursdays and they will 

arrange for Tours when they can explain the work they do and show the gardens 

with as much information they can offer and most likely answer questions. 

 

So we are trying to arrange a visit.     Thinking that we have car-shares for this 

we would like to know if you are interested (contact Sue Morton 01371 

850626) then we can make the arrangements 

 

The next event we have planned is the BBQ and Table Top Sale on Saturday 

9th September in the Churchyard. 

 

For the Table Top Sale we welcome anyone who wishes to take a Table – cost 

£10 per table. We already have a number of people booking tables but we are 

hoping there will be more who wish to show their wares!  Again contact Sue 

01371 850626 to book a space! 

 

We hope you had a good summer and we look forward to seeing you at our 

planned events 
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